Asp Net Projects
When somebody should go to the book stores, search launch by shop, shelf by
shelf, it is truly problematic. This is why we offer the ebook compilations in
this website. It will completely ease you to see guide asp net projects as you
such as.
By searching the title, publisher, or authors of guide you essentially want,
you can discover them rapidly. In the house, workplace, or perhaps in your
method can be every best area within net connections. If you point toward to
download and install the asp net projects, it is certainly simple then, past
currently we extend the link to buy and make bargains to download and install
asp net projects for that reason simple!
Professional ASP.NET 3.5 SP1 Edition Bill Evjen 2011-01-07 Professional ASP.NET
3.5 SP1 In C# and VB ASP.NET 3.5 brings the power of Visual Studio 2008 along
with the multitude of language improvements in C# 2008 and Visual Basic 2008 as
well as powerful new technology called LINQ, together with the ASP.NET 2.0
Framework you already know and love. Packed with valuable coverage of ASP.NET
3.5 SP1, this essential resource offers both C# and VB examples throughout the
book, and shares new and updated content on the ADO.NET Entity Framework,
ADO.NET Dynamic Data, and ADO.NET Data Services. While ASP.NET 3.5 boasts
server controls like the ListView and the incredibly flexible GridView, it also
includes advancements in AJAX technology combined with JavaScript debugging
features in Visual Studio 2008. With this book, a stellar author team covers
the new controls in the AJAX toolbox, the back button history, and script
combining, and they also examine the new capabilities of WCF including changes
to DataContractSerializer. In addition, the accompanying CD-ROM features the
entire book in PDF format. What you will learn from this book The concepts
underlying the server control and its pivotal role in ASP.NET development How
to create templated ASP.NET pages using the master page feature How to work
with data from enterprise databases including SQL Server Ways to debug,
package, and deploy ASP.NET applications, monitor their health and performance,
and handle errors How to retrieve, update, and delete data quickly and
logically using LINQ with side-by-side examples comparing LINQ to existing
techniques Ways to localize your web site in multiple languages for a worldwide audience Methods for adding AJAX capabilities to your ASP.NET applications
The many benefits of the new data access additions Ways to use and extend the
Provider Model for accessing data stores, processes, and more What freeware
tools you need in Scott Hanselman's ASP.NET Ultimate Developer Tools appendix
Who this book is for This book is for programmers and developers who are
looking to make the transition to ASP.NET 3.5 SP1 with Visual Studio 2008 and
either C# 3.0 (2008) or Visual Basic 9 (2008). CD-ROM includes the full book in
PDF format and a selection of 7 Wrox Blox mini e-books including: Internet
Explorer 8 and Its Impact on Your ASP.NET Web Sites Jumping from ASP.NET to
Silverlight 2 Leverage LINQ in ASP.NET 3.5 Projects Note: CD-ROM/DVD and other
supplementary materials are not included as part of eBook file.
Pro ASP.NET 3.5 in C# 2008 Matthew MacDonald 2008-02-26 * Completely up to date
with the ASP.NET 2.0 technology and demonstrates the new best-practices and
coding styles that it requires * Focuses on developer’s needs, explaining the
technology in a manner applicable to development projects * Provides
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comprehensive coverage of ASP.NET 2.0 (with C# .NET 2.0), providing thorough
understanding of the subject area
ASP.NET by Example Steven A. Smith 2002 ASP developers need to understand how
ASP.NET can help them solve business problems better than any prior product.
ASP.NET by Example is designed to provide a "crash course" on ASP.NET and
quickly help the reader start using this new technology. As part of the By
Example series, this book approaches ASP.NET in an easy-to-use tutorial way,
giving the reader a much faster and more interactive learning experience than
the traditional reference book. By building the sample applications taught in
the book, readers will learn how to create custom ASP.NET controls, how to use
ADO+ objects in ASP, and how to deploy and manage applications. ASP.NET by
Example also provides tools and information needed to migrate old ASP files to
the new platform, saving developers significant time and money. As an added
feature Steven A. Smith has included multiple case studies on how ASP.NET is
used in e-commerce applications.
Professional ASP.NET 2.0 Design Jacob J. Sanford 2007-09-11 Provides
information on using ASP.NET 2.0 along with universal Web standards to create
Web application interface designs.
Pro ASP.NET Core MVC ADAM FREEMAN 2016-09-15 Visual Studio 2017 updates for
this book are now available. Follow the Download Source Code link for this book
on the Apress website. Now in its 6th edition, the best selling book on MVC is
now updated for ASP.NET Core MVC. It contains detailed explanations of the new
Core MVC functionality which enables developers to produce leaner, cloud
optimized and mobile-ready applications for the .NET platform. This book puts
ASP.NET Core MVC into context and dives deep into the tools and techniques
required to build modern, cloud optimized extensible web applications. All the
new MVC features are described in detail and the author explains how best to
apply them to both new and existing projects. The ASP.NET Core MVC Framework is
the latest evolution of Microsoft’s ASP.NET web platform, built on a completely
new foundation. It represents a fundamental change to how Microsoft constructs
and deploys web frameworks and is free of the legacy of earlier technologies
such as Web Forms. ASP.NET Core MVC provides a "host agnostic" framework and a
high-productivity programming model that promotes cleaner code architecture,
test-driven development, and powerful extensibility. Best-selling author Adam
Freeman has thoroughly revised this market-leading book and explains how to get
the most from ASP.NET Core MVC. He starts with the nuts-and-bolts and shows you
everything through to advanced features, going in-depth to give you the
knowledge you need. This book follows the same format and style as the popular
previous editions but brings everything up to date for the new ASP.NET Core MVC
release. It presents a fully worked case study of a functioning ASP.NET MVC
application that readers can use as a template for their own projects. What You
Will Learn: Gain a solid architectural understanding of ASP.NET Core MVC
Explore the entire ASP.NET MVC Framework as a cohesive whole See how MVC and
test-driven development work in action Learn what's new in ASP.NET Core MVC and
how best to apply these new features to your own work See how to create RESTful
web services and Single Page Applications Build on your existing knowledge of
previous MVC releases to get up and running with the new programming model
quickly and effectively Who This Book Is For: This book is for web developers
with a basic knowledge of ASP.NET and C# who want to incorporate the latest
improvements and functionality in the new ASP.NET Core MVC Framework.
Customizing ASP.NET Core 5.0 Jürgen Gutsch 2021-01-28 A guide to discovering
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the hidden behaviors of ASP.NET Core that can be customized to optimize your
.NET 5 applications Key FeaturesCustomize the default behavior of ASP.NET Core
to get the most out of the frameworkEnhance the app configuration, change the
default dependency injection, and build your own tag helpersDiscover best
practices for configuring ASP.NET Core, from user interface design to hosting
it on platformsBook Description ASP.NET Core is the most powerful Microsoft web
framework. Although it’s full of rich features, sometimes the default
configurations can be a bottleneck and need to be customized to suit the nature
and scale of your app. If you’re an intermediate-level .NET developer who wants
to extend .NET Core to multiple use cases, it's important to customize these
features so that the framework works for you effectively. Customizing ASP.NET
Core 5.0 covers core features that can be customized for developing optimized
apps. The customization techniques are also updated to work with the latest
.NET 5 framework. You’ll learn essential concepts relating to optimizing the
framework such as configuration, dependency injection, routing, action filters,
and more. As you progress, you’ll be able to create custom solutions that meet
the needs of your use case with ASP.NET Core. Later chapters will cover expert
techniques and best practices for using the framework for your app development
needs, from UI design to hosting. Finally, you’ll focus on the new endpoint
routing in ASP.NET Core to build custom endpoints and add third-party endpoints
to your web apps for processing requests faster. By the end of this application
development book, you’ll have the skills you need to be able to customize
ASP.NET Core to develop robust optimized apps. What you will learnExplore
various application configurations and providers in ASP.NET Core 5Understand
dependency injection in .NET and learn how to add third-party DI
containersDiscover the concept of middleware and write your own middleware for
ASP.NET Core appsCreate various API output formats in your API-driven
projectsGet familiar with different hosting models for your ASP.NET Core
appDevelop custom routing endpoints and add third-party endpointsConfigure
WebHostBuilder effectively for your web applicationsWho this book is for This
.NET 5 book is for .NET developers who need to change the default behaviors of
the framework to help improve the performance of their applications.
Intermediate-level knowledge of ASP.NET Core and C# is required before getting
started with the book.
ASP.NET Core: Cloud-ready, Enterprise Web Application Development Mugilan T. S.
Ragupathi 2017-06-09 Create fast, scalable, and high-performance applications
with C# and ASP.NET Core About This Book Get first-principle coverage of the
latest ASP.NET Core MVC Find out how to bring together the capabilities and
features of both Angular 2 and ASP.NET Core Discover common areas you might
encounter performance problems with and areas you don't need to worry about Who
This Book Is For This book is for developers who want to learn to build web
applications using ASP.NET Core, those who want to make a career building web
applications using Microsoft technology, and those who are working on other web
frameworks and want to learn ASP.NET Core. What You Will Learn Get to know the
concepts of ASP.NET MVC Create a Controller with action methods Build a view
using several features of the Razor View engine Construct a Model for ASP.NET
Core MVC application Find out how the features of ASP.NET Core and Angular 2
perfectly complement each other Handle requests and actions using server-side
and client-side Routing Create a Data Model using Entity Framework Core Learn
how to use Angular 2 components and master directives Improve performance at
the network level and I/O level, and how to optimize the application as a whole
Monitor performance as part of Continuous Integration and regression testing In
Detail ASP.NET Core is the new, open source, and cross-platform, webapplication framework from Microsoft. ASP.NET Core MVC helps you build robust
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web applications using the Model-View-Controller design. This guide will help
you in building applications that can be deployed on non-Windows platforms such
as Linux. Starting with an overview of the MVC pattern, you will quickly dive
into the aspects that you need to know to get started with ASP.NET. You will
learn about the core architecture of model, view, and control. Integrating your
application with Bootstrap, validating user input, interacting with databases,
and deploying your application are some of the things that you will learn to
execute with this fast-paced guide. You will test your knowledge as you build a
fully working sample application using the skills you've learned throughout the
book. Moving forward, this guide will teach you to combine the impressive
capabilities of ASP.NET Core and Angular 2. Not only will you learn how Angular
2 can complement your .NET skills and toolkit, you'll also learn everything you
need to build a complete, dynamic single-page application. Find out how to get
your data model in place and manage an API, before styling and designing your
frontend for an exceptional user experience. You will find out how to optimize
your application for SEO, identify and secure vulnerabilities, and how to
successfully deploy and maintain your application. From here, you will delve
into the latest frameworks and software design patterns to improve your
application performance. The course offers premium, highly practical content on
the recently released ASP.NET Core, and includes material from the following
Packt books: Learning ASP.NET Core MVC Programming, ASP.NET Core and Angular 2,
and ASP.NET Core 1.0 High Performance. Style and approach This learning path
takes a first-principles approach to help you understand and implement ASP.NET
MVC solutions.
ASP.NET 2.0 Website Programming Marco Bellinaso 2006-07-28 ASP.NET 2.0
Programming: Problem Design Solution is aimed at describing, designing, and
implementing a site much like the ones you’re probably working on or will be
soon, while taking the opportunity to introduce and explain many of the new
features that the new great ASP.NET 2.0 framework offers. Difficult problems
are addressed head-on so you'll be ready for most of the problems you’ll
typically face when writing a modern website, and have one or more solutions
ready for them. Unlike many other ASP.NET books that show examples for
individual pages or features, the example in this book is an integrated end-toend site (written in C#). The entire book and site has been written
specifically for ASP.NET 2.0, to use the ASP.NET 2.0 features wherever they
make sense. The end-result is a website which features a layout with userselectable themes, a membership system, a content management system for
publishing and syndicating articles and photos, polls, mailing lists, forums,
an e-commerce store with support for real-time credit card processing, homepage
personalization, and localization. The book leads the reader through
development of a site with: Account registration, personalization and theming
News and events, organized into categories Opinion polls Newsletter Forums Ecommerce store with shopping cart and order management Localization
Administration of a site will be covered including: Full online back-end
administrative section, to manage practically all data from an intuitive user
interface Site deployment In building these site features, you'll learn these
new ASP.NET 2.0 features: Master pages Theming Personalization & Web parts
Membership & Profile modules Personalization The new server-side UI controls
such as GridView, DetailsView, FormView, Wizard, MultiView, the new
xxxDataSource and navigation controls, among others. The new compilation mode
and deployment modes The new framework for instrumenting the site, as well as
handling & logging exceptions The new ADO.NET 2.0 features (e.g. caching with
database dependency) The new classes for easy distributed transactions
Management This book is also available as part of the 5-book ASP.NET 2.0 Wrox
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Box (ISBN: 0-470-11757-5). This 5-book set includes: Professional ASP.NET 2.0
Special Edition (ISBN: 0-470-04178-1) ASP.NET 2.0 Website Programming: Problem
- Design - Solution (ISBN: 0764584642 ) Professional ASP.NET 2.0 Security,
Membership, and Role Management (ISBN: 0764596985) Professional ASP.NET 2.0
Server Control and Component Development (ISBN: 0471793507) ASP.NET 2.0 MVP
Hacks and Tips (ISBN: 0764597663) CD-ROM with more than 1000 pages of bonus
chapters from 15 other .NET 2.0 and SQL Server(TM) 2005 Wrox books DVD with
180-day trial version of Microsoft(r) Visual Studio(r) 2005 Professional
Edition
Pro Visual Studio .NET Kunal Cheda 2004-08-30 * This book offers a clear path
of discovery into VS .NET to get you comfortable with it and then demonstrates
how to effectively tweak it to the development need. * Very well received
original edition : >9000 sales before liquidation forced de-stock. * Offers a
look forward to Visual Studio.NET (Whidbey). * Joins with our family of Visual
Studio.NET books from Apress: This book + 1590590260 Writing Add-Ins for Visual
Studio.NET (Les Smith)+ 1-59059-042-2 Enterprise Development with Visual Studio
.NET, UML, and MSF (Hansen, Thomsen).
Beginning Visual Studio for Mac Alessandro Del Sole 2017-10-24 Quickly learn
how to get the most out of the Visual Studio for Mac integrated development
environment (IDE). Microsoft has invested heavily to deliver their very best
development tools and platforms to other operating systems. Visual Studio for
Mac is a powerful developer tool that reinforces Microsoft’s “mobile-first”,
“cloud-first”, and “any developer, any platform, any device” strategy. With the
author's guided expertise and extensive code samples, you will understand how
to leverage the most useful tools in Visual Studio for Mac, the code editor,
and the powerful debugger. You also will appreciate the author's guidance on
collaborating with other team members using integrated tooling for the Git
source control engine. Whether you are a Mac developer interested in crossplatform development or a Windows developer using a Mac, Beginning Visual
Studio for Mac will quickly get you up to speed! What You'll Learn Prepare,
configure, and debug in the Mac development environment Create cross-platform
mobile apps for Android, iOS, and Windows with Xamarin and C# in Visual Studio
for Mac Build cross-platform Web applications with .NET Core using Visual
Studio for Mac Customize your productive and collaborative development
environment Who This Book Is For Software developers using a Mac computer who
want to build mobile or web applications that run on multiple operating systems
Essential Angular for ASP.NET Core MVC 3 Adam Freeman 2019-10-23 Combine the
strengths of Angular, the leading framework for developing complex client-side
applications, and ASP.NET Core MVC 3, the latest evolution of Microsoft’s
framework for server-side applications. This new edition offers updated
Angular, ASP.NET Core 3, Entity Framework Core 3 examples, an all-new chapter
on interoperability with Blazor, and more! Best-selling author Adam Freeman
brings together these two key technologies and explains how to use ASP.NET Core
MVC 3 to provide back-end services for Angular applications. This fast-paced
and practical guide starts from the nuts and bolts and gives you the knowledge
you need to combine Angular and ASP.NET Core MVC 3 in your projects. Each topic
is covered clearly and concisely and is packed with the essential details you
need to learn to be truly effective. What You Will Learn Gain a solid
understanding of how ASP.NET Core MVC 3 and Angular can work together Utilize
both Visual Studio and Visual Studio Code to develop Angular/ASP.NET Core MVC
projects Create ASP.NET Core RESTful web services to support Angular
applications Expose data from Entity Framework Core to Angular applications Use
asp-net-projects
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ASP.NET Core Identity to provide security services to Angular applications
Understand how Angular and Blazor applications can work together Who This Book
Is For This book is for developers with knowledge of ASP.NET Core MVC who are
introducing Angular into their projects.
Professional ASP.NET MVC 1.0 Rob Conery 2009-07-01 This book begins with you
working along as Scott Guthrie builds a complete ASP.NET MVC reference
application. He begins NerdDinner by using the File->New Project menu command
within Visual Studio to create a new ASP.NET MVC Application. You'll then
incrementally add functionality and features. Along the way you’ll cover how to
create a database, build a model layer with business rule validations,
implement listing/details data browsing, provide CRUD (Create, Update, Delete)
data form entry support, implement efficient data paging, reuse UI using master
pages and partials, secure the application using authentication and
authorization, use AJAX to deliver dynamic updates and interactive map support,
and implement automated unit testing. From there, the bulk of the rest of the
book begins with the basic concepts around the model view controller pattern,
including the little history and the state of the MVC on the web today. We'll
then go into the ways that MVC is different from ASP.NET Web Forms. We'll
explore the structure of a standard MVC application and see what you get out of
the box. Next we dig deep into routing and see the role URLs play in your
application. We'll deep dive into controllers and views and see what role the
Ajax plays in your applications. The last third of the book focuses entirely on
advanced techniques and extending the framework. In some places, we assume that
you're somewhat familiar with ASP.NET WebForms, at least peripherally. There
are a lot of ASP.NET WebForms developers out there who are interested in
ASP.NET MVC so there are a number of places in this book where we contrast the
two technologies. Even if you're not already an ASP.NET developer, you might
still find these sections interesting for context, as well as for your own
edification as ASP.NET MVC may not be the web technology that you're looking
for.
C# & Asp.Net Projects Koirala 2007-12-01
Pro ASP.NET Core 3 Adam Freeman 2020-06-06 Now in its 8th edition, Pro ASP.NET
Core has been thoroughly updated for ASP.NET Core 3 and online for ASP.NET Core
5 and .NET 5.0. This comprehensive, full-color guide is the only book you need
to learn ASP.NET Core development. Professional developers get ready to produce
leaner applications for the ASP.NET Core platform. This edition puts ASP.NET
Core 3 into context, and takes a deep dive into the tools and techniques
required to build modern, extensible web applications. New features and
capabilities such as MVC 3, Razor Pages, Blazor Server, and Blazor WebAssembly
are covered, along with demonstrations of how they can be applied in practice.
Following the same popular format and style found in previous editions, author
Adam Freeman explains how to get the most out of ASP.NET Core 3. Starting with
the nuts-and-bolts topics, he teaches readers about middleware components,
built-in services, request model binding, and more. Moving along, he introduces
increasingly more complex topics and advanced features, including endpoint
routing and dependency injection. Written for professionals wanting to
incorporate the latest functionality of ASP.NET Core 3 into their projects,
this book also serves as a complete reference on ASP.NET Core. Beginners with
some background in Microsoft web development will also greatly benefit from the
in-depth coverage provided throughout. What You Will Learn: Build a solid
foundation and skill set for working with the entire ASP.NET Core platformApply
ASP.NET Core 3 and ASP.NET Core 5 features in your developer environment;
asp-net-projects
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plentiful reusable templatesSee how to create RESTful web services, web
applications, and client-side applicationsLeverage existing knowledge to
efficiently get up and running with new programming models Adam Freeman is an
experienced IT professional who has held senior positions in a range of
companies, most recently serving as chief technology officer and chief
operating officer of a global bank. Now retired, he spends his time writing and
long-distance running. “The Rolls-Royce of ASP.NET books, (or if you’re
American, the Cadillac). Very thorough!” Les Jackson, MCSD, DotNet Playbook
“The author’s instruction is direct, easy to understand and supplemented with
clear code examples... Whether you are a beginner learning ASP.NET Core 3.1 app
development, or an experienced professional ready to master advanced concepts,
I consider this book a 'must have' for you!" Jeremy Likness, Senior Program
Manager, Microsoft “...the best single resource for teaching MVC web apps using
ASP.NET. “ Charles Carter, MSCS, MSwE, JD, Cloud Application Development
Instructor, Microsoft Software and Systems Academy
Mastering Visual Studio .NET Ian Griffiths 2003 A detailed handbook for
experienced developers explains how to get the most out of Microsoft's Visual
Studio .NET, offering helpful guidelines on how to use its integrated
develpment environment, start-up templates, and other features and tools to
create a variety of applications, including Web services. Original. (Advanced)
Magic of ASP.Net with C# Shibi Panikkar 2003
Blazor WebAssembly by Example Toi B. Wright 2021-07-09 Discover blueprints that
explore various components of Blazor, C#, and .NET to help you build web apps
without learning JavaScript Key FeaturesExplore complete, easy-to-follow web
projects using BlazorBuild projects such as a weather app, expense tracker, and
Kanban board with real-world applicationsUnderstand and work with Blazor
WebAssembly effectively without spending too much time focusing on the
theoryBook Description Blazor WebAssembly makes it possible to run C# code on
the browser instead of having to use JavaScript, and does not rely on plugins
or add-ons. The only technical requirement for using Blazor WebAssembly is a
browser that supports WebAssembly, which, as of today, all modern browsers do.
Blazor WebAssembly by Example is a project-based guide for learning how to
build single-page web applications using the Blazor WebAssembly framework. This
book emphasizes the practical over the theoretical by providing detailed stepby-step instructions for each project. You'll start by building simple
standalone web applications and progress to developing more advanced hosted web
applications with SQL Server backends. Each project covers a different aspect
of the Blazor WebAssembly ecosystem, such as Razor components, JavaScript
interop, event handling, application state, and dependency injection. The book
is designed in such a way that you can complete the projects in any order. By
the end of this book, you will have experience building a wide variety of
single-page web applications with .NET, Blazor WebAssembly, and C#. What you
will learnDiscover the power of the C# language for both server-side and
client-side web developmentUse the Blazor WebAssembly App project template to
build your first Blazor WebAssembly applicationUse templated components and the
Razor class library to build and share a modal dialog boxUnderstand how to use
JavaScript with Blazor WebAssemblyBuild a progressive web app (PWA) to enable
native app-like performance and speedUnderstand dependency injection (DI) in
.NET to build a shopping cart appGet to grips with .NET Web APIs by building a
task manager appWho this book is for This book is for .NET web developers who
are tired of constantly learning new JavaScript frameworks and wish to write
web applications using Blazor WebAssembly, leveraging the power of .NET and C#.
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7/19

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 4, 2022 by guest

The book assumes beginner-level knowledge of the C# language, .NET framework,
Microsoft Visual Studio, and web development concepts.
Beginning ASP.NET for Visual Studio 2015 William Penberthy 2016-01-26 The
complete guide to the productivity and performance enhancements in ASP.NET
Beginning ASP.NET for Visual Studio 2015 is your ultimate guide to the latest
upgrade of this historically popular framework. Fully updated to align with the
vNext release, this new edition walks you through the new tools and features
that make your workflow smoother and your applications stronger. You'll get up
to speed on the productivity and performance improvements, and learn how
Microsoft has committed itself to more continuous innovation by increasing its
release cadence for all products and services going forward. Coverage includes
Async-aware debugging, ADO.NET idle connection resiliency, managed return value
inspection, ASP.NET app suspension, on-demand large object heap compaction,
multi-core JIT and more. The news of an off-cycle update to ASP.NET came as a
surprise, but its announcement garnered cheers at the 2014 Microsoft BUILD
conference. This guide shows you what all the fuss is about, and how Microsoft
overhauled the latest ASP.NET release. Get acquainted with the new developer
productivity features Master the new tools that build better applications
Discover what's new in Windows Store app development Learn how Microsoft fixed
the issues that kept you from v5 Over 38 million websites are currently using
ASP.NET, and the new upgrade is already leading to increased adoption.
Programmers need to master v6 to remain relevant as web development moves
forward. Beginning ASP.NET for Visual Studio 2015 walks you through the
details, and shows you what you need to know so you can get up and running
quickly.
Programming ASP.NET Jesse Liberty 2002 Discusses how to use ASP in the .NET
framework, events, controls, control details, Web forms, tracing and debugging,
validation, data binding, ADO, Web services, and security.
Professional ASP.NET 3.5 Bill Evjen 2011-01-11 In this book, you’ll be
introduced to the features and capabilities of ASP.NET 3.5, as well as the
foundation that ASP.NET provides. Updated for the latest release of Visual
Studio, this new edition adds five hundred pages of great new content compared
to the original 2.0 version of the book. Including both printed and
downloadable VB and C# code examples, this edition focuses even more on
experienced programmers and advanced web development. New coverage includes new
chapters on IIS 7 development, LINQ, ASP.NET, Silverlight, and many others.
ASP.NET Core Razor Pages Robert E Beasley, PhD 2020-12-05 Audience This book
was written for anyone interested in learning one of the most effective and
widely-used technology stacks for developing highly-interactive, professionalgrade, database-driven Web applications-ASP.NET Core Razor Pages, C#.NET, HTML,
Bootstrap, CSS, JavaScript, and Entity Framework Core-including novice software
developers, professional software developers, and college or university
students enrolled in a one-semester course or two-semester sequence of courses
in Web application development. Organization Part I provides an overview of
some of the major concepts and technologies associated with ASP.NET Core Web
application development as well as ASP.NET Core solutions and projects. Part II
describes how to develop an ASP.NET Core Web application, including how to
create and use HTML elements and how to perform model validation to keep bad
data out of the system. The concepts in this part of the book will lay the
foundation required for learning the C# programming language in the context of
an ASP.NET Core Web application. Part III describes how to program in the C#
asp-net-projects
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programming language, including how to perform assignment, conversion, control,
string, arithmetic, date and time, array, collection, and file system
operations and how to create custom C# classes-in the context of an ASP.NET
Core Web application. Part IV describes how to develop a multiple-page ASP.NET
Core Web application, including how to maintain the application's state and how
to use layout pages to give the pages of the application a consistent look.
Part V describes how to improve the user experience of an ASP.NET Core Web
application, including how to use Bootstrap to make the application responsive
and attractive when displayed on a phone, tablet, laptop, and desktop, how to
use Cascading Style Sheets to style HTML elements consistently across all the
pages of the application, and how to use JavaScript to write code that needs to
be executed in the browser. Part VI describes how to connect an ASP.NET Core
Web application to a SQL Server database, including how to install and use
Entity Framework Core, how to perform database query operations, and how to
perform database table maintenance. Part VII describes how to create an ASP.NET
Core Web application service, including a NetMail email service and a MailKit
email service. Features Real-Life Examples A significant proportion of the
examples in the text are drawn from the real-life experiences of the author's
own software development practice that began in 1987. Clear-Minded, Consistent,
and Concise Prose Every effort has been made to present concepts clearly and
logically, utilize consistent language and terminology across all chapters, and
articulate concepts fully yet concisely. Accessible Language Although the
subject matter of this book is highly technical and specialized, trendy and/or
arcane language that is inaccessible to the average learner is either clearly
defined or replaced in favor of clear and generalizable terminology.
ASP.NET Core 2 and Angular 5 Valerio De Sanctis 2017-11-24 Develop a simple,
yet fully-functional modern web application using ASP.NET Core MVC, Entity
Framework and Angular 5. About This Book Based on the best-selling book ASP.NET
Core and Angular 2 Easily build a complete single page application with two of
the most impressive frameworks in modern development, ASP.NET Core and Angular
Bring together the capabilities and features of both Angular 5 and ASP.NET Core
2 for full stack development Discover a comprehensive approach to building your
next web project-From managing data, to application design, through to SEO
optimization and security Who This Book Is For This book is for seasoned
ASP.NET developers who already know about ASP.NET Core and Angular in general,
but want to know more about them and/or understand how to blend them together
to craft a production-ready SPA. What You Will Learn Use ASP.NET Core to its
full extent to create a versatile backend layer based on RESTful APIs Consume
backend APIs with the brand new Angular 5 HttpClient and use RxJS Observers to
feed the frontend UI asynchronously Implement an authentication and
authorization layer using ASP.NET Identity to support user login with
integrated and third-party OAuth 2 providers Configure a web application in
order to accept user-defined data and persist it into the database using
server-side APIs Secure your application against threats and vulnerabilities in
a time efficient way Connect different aspects of the ASP. NET Core framework
ecosystem and make them interact with each other for a Full-Stack web
development experience In Detail Become fluent in both frontend and backend web
development by combining the impressive capabilities of ASP.NET Core 2 and
Angular 5 from project setup right through the deployment phase. Full-stack web
development means being able to work on both the frontend and backend portions
of an application. The frontend is the part that users will see or interact
with, while the backend is the underlying engine, that handles the logical
flow: server configuration, data storage and retrieval, database interactions,
user authentication, and more. Use the ASP.NET Core MVC framework to implement
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the backend with API calls and server-side routing. Learn how to put the
frontend together using top-notch Angular 5 features such as two-way binding,
Observables, and Dependency Injection, build the Data Model with Entity
Framework Core, style the frontend with CSS/LESS for a responsive and mobilefriendly UI, handle user input with Forms and Validators, explore different
authentication techniques, including the support for third-party OAuth2
providers such as Facebook, and deploy the application using Windows Server,
SQL Server, and the IIS/Kestrel reverse proxy. Style and approach More than
just a technical manual, this guide takes you through the most important
technical facets of developing with these two hugely popular frameworks and
then demonstrates how to put those skills into practice. It's a book that
recognizes that what's really important is the end product.
Professional Visual Basic 2012 and .NET 4.5 Programming Bill Sheldon 2012-12-13
Explore Visual Basic 2012 and .NET 4.5 with this fully updatedresource After a
quick review of the of introductory topics of VisualBasic 2012 and .NET 4.5,
this book moves quickly into advancedtopics such as data access with ADO.NET,
security, ASP.NET webprogramming with Visual Basic, Windows workflow, and
threading.You'll explore the essential Visual Basic 2012 functions you
need,including .NET features such as LINQ, WCF, and more. Plus, you'llexamine
exception handling and debugging, Visual Studio features,and deployment. Puts
the new Async keyword and Iterators to work Explores new options and interfaces
presented by Windows 8development and WinRT Continues strong coverage of core
language elements and toolsand creating componentized applications This updated
version of Professional Visual Basic 2012 and.NET 4.5 retains its expert author
team, including one of thebest-known and respected Microsoft Visual Basic MVPs,
Bill Sheldon,and Microsoft Regional Director “Software Legend” BillyHollis.
Professional ASP.NET MVC 5 Jon Galloway 2014-08-04 ASP.NET MVC insiders cover
the latest updates to the technology in this popular Wrox reference MVC 5 is
the newest update to the popular Microsoft technology that enables you to build
dynamic, data-driven websites. Like previous versions, this guide shows you
step-by-step techniques on using MVC to best advantage, with plenty of
practical tutorials to illustrate the concepts. It covers controllers, views,
and models; forms and HTML helpers; data annotation and validation; membership,
authorization, and security. MVC 5, the latest version of MVC, adds
sophisticated features such as single page applications, mobile optimization,
and adaptive rendering A team of top Microsoft MVP experts, along with
visionaries in the field, provide practical advice on basic and advanced MVC
topics Covers controllers, views, models, forms, data annotations,
authorization and security, Ajax, routing, ASP.NET web API, dependency
injection, unit testing, real-world application, and much more Professional
ASP.NET MVC 5 is the comprehensive resource you need to make the best use of
the updated Model-View-Controller technology.
Pro Agile .NET Development with SCRUM Scott Millett 2011-10-03 Pro Agile .NET
Development with SCRUM guides you through a real-world ASP.NET project and
shows how agile methodology is put into practice. There is plenty of literature
on the theory behind agile methodologies, but no book on the market takes the
concepts of agile practices and applies these in a practical manner to an endto-end ASP.NET project, especially the estimating, requirements and management
aspects of a project. Pro Agile .NET Development with SCRUM takes you through
the initial stages of a project—gathering requirements and setting up an
environment—through to the development and deployment stages using an agile
iterative approach: namely, Scrum. In the book, you'll focus on delivering an
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enterprise-level ASP.NET project. Each chapter is in iterations or sprints,
putting into practice the features of agile—user stories, test-driven
development (TDD), behavior-driven development (BDD), continuous integration,
user acceptance testing, extreme programming, Scrum, design patterns and
principles, inside-out development, lean developent, KanBan boards, and more.
An appendix features code katas designed for the reader to get up-to-speed with
some of the features of extreme programming, while also showcasing popular
open-source frameworks to assist in automated testing and mocking. In addition,
popular open-source architectural foundation projects such as S#arp and
NCommons are demonstrated to allow you to base future projects on these
frameworks, which already have many best-practice design patterns and
principles built in.
ASP.NET at Work Eric A. Smith 2002-09-13 Discover how to use ASP.NET to build,
deploy, and run 10 distributed Web applications that can target any browser on
any device ASP.NET provides developers with the functionality they need to
create enterprise-level Web applications. This book clearly shows them how to
use this framework to create the top ten enterprise applications that they will
need for their organizations. To build these applications, Smith explains how
to combine the functionality of ASP.NET with products and technologies such as
VB.NET, C#, ADO.NET, SQL Server 2000, WAP, XML, HTML, JavaScript, and Cascading
Style Sheets (CSS). The projects include an address book application, a contact
manager application, advertising manager, online store, and a Web log analyzer.
CD-ROM includes the complete source code for the ten projects, additional
resource links, corrections, and FAQs. Companion Web site features a working
version of the ten projects built in the book. Microsoft Technologies .NET
Platform: The next big overhaul to Microsoft's technologies that will bring
enterprise distributed computing to the next level by fully integrating the
Internet into the development platform. This will allow interaction between any
machine, on any platform, and on any device. Visual Basic.NET: The update to
this popular visual programming language will offer greater Web functionality,
more sophisticated object-oriented language features, links to Microsoft's new
common runtime, and a new interface. ASP.NET: A programming framework (formerly
known as Active Server Pages) for building powerful Web-based enterprise
applications; can be programmed using VB.NET or C#. C#: Microsoft's new truly
object-oriented programming language that builds on the strengths of C++ and
the ease of Visual Basic; promises to give Sun's Java a run for its money.
Visit our Web site at www.wiley.com/compbooks/ Visit the author’s Web site at
www.10projectswithasp.net Note: CD-ROM/DVD and other supplementary materials
are not included as part of eBook file.
Professional ASP.NET 4 in C# and VB Bill Evjen 2010-03-08 This book was written
to introduce you to the features and capabilities that ASP.NET 4 offers, as
well as to give you an explanation of the foundation that ASP.NET provides. We
assume you have a general understanding of Web technologies, such as previous
versions of ASP.NET, Active Server Pages 2.0/3.0, or JavaServer Pages. If you
understand the basics of Web programming, you should not have much trouble
following along with this book's content. If you are brand new to ASP.NET, be
sure to check out Beginning ASP.NET 4: In C# and VB by Imar Spaanjaars (Wiley
Publishing, Inc., 2010) to help you understand the basics. In addition to
working with Web technologies, we also assume that you understand basic
programming constructs, such as variables, For Each loops, and object-oriented
programming. You may also be wondering whether this book is for the Visual
Basic developer or the C# developer. We are happy to say that it is for both!
When the code differs substantially, this book provides examples in both VB and
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C#. This book explores the 4 release of ASP.NET. It covers each major new
feature included in ASP.NET 4 in detail. The following list tells you something
about the content of each chapter. Chapter 1, ″Application and Page
Frameworks.″ The first chapter covers the frameworks of ASP.NET applications as
well as the structure and frameworks provided for single ASP.NET pages. This
chapter shows you how to build ASP.NET applications using IIS or the built-in
Web server that comes with Visual Studio 2010. This chapter also shows you the
folders and files that are part of ASP.NET. It discusses ways to compile code
and shows you how to perform cross-page posting. This chapter ends by showing
you easy ways to deal with your classes from within Visual Studio 2010.
Chapters 2, 3, and 4. These three chapters are grouped together because they
all deal with server controls. This batch of chapters starts by examining the
idea of the server control and its pivotal role in ASP.NET development. In
addition to looking at the server control framework, these chapters delve into
the plethora of server controls that are at your disposal for ASP.NET
development projects. Chapter 2, ″ASP.NET Server Controls and Client-Side
Scripts,″ looks at the basics of working with server controls. Chapter 3,
″ASP.NET Web Server Controls,″ covers the controls that have been part of the
ASP.NET technology since its initial release and the controls that have been
added in each of the ASP.NET releases. Chapter 4, ″Validation Server Controls,″
describes a special group of server controls: those for validation. Chapter 5,
″Working with Master Pages.″ Master pages provide a means of creating templated
pages that enable you to work with the entire application, as opposed to single
pages. This chapter examines the creation of these templates and how to apply
them to your content pages throughout an ASP.NET application. Chapter 6,
″Themes and Skins.″ The Cascading Style Sheet files you are allowed to use in
ASP.NET 1.0/1.1 are simply not adequate in many regards, especially in the area
of server controls. This chapter looks at how to deal with the styles that your
applications require and shows you how to create a centrally managed look-andfeel for all the pages of your application by using themes and the skin files
that are part of a theme. Chapter 7, ″Data Binding.″ One of the more important
tasks of ASP.NET is presenting data, and this chapter looks at the underlying
capabilities that enable you to work with the data programmatically before
issuing the data to a control. Chapter 8, ″Data Management with ADO.NET.″ This
chapter presents the ADO.NET data model provided by ASP.NET, which allows you
to handle the retrieval, updating, and deleting of data quickly and logically.
Chapter 9, ″Querying with LINQ.″ The.NET Framework 4 includes a nice access
model language called LINQ. LINQ is a set of extensions to the .NET Framework
that encompass language-integrated query, set, and transform operations. This
chapter introduces you to LINQ and how to effectively use this feature in your
Web applications today. Chapter 10, ″Working with XML and LINQ to XML.″ The
.NET Framework and ASP.NET 4 have many capabilities built into their frameworks
that enable you to easily extract, create, manipulate, and store XML. This
chapter takes a close look at the XML technologies built into ASP.NET and the
underlying .NET Framework. Chapter 11, ″Introduction to the Provider Model.″
The provider model is built into ASP.NET to make the lives of developers so
much easier and more productive than ever before. This chapter gives an
overview of this provider model and how it is used throughout ASP.NET 4.
Chapter 12, ″Extending the Provider Model.″ After an introduction of the
provider model, this chapter looks at some of the ways to extend the provider
model found in ASP.NET 4. This chapter also reviews a couple of sample
extensions to the provider model. Chapter 13, ″Site Navigation.″ Most
developers do not simply develop single pages—they build applications. One of
the application capabilities provided by ASP.NET 4 is the site navigation
system covered in this chapter. Chapter 14, ″Personalization.″ Developers are
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always looking for ways to store information pertinent to the end user. After
it is stored, this personalization data has to be persisted for future visits
or for grabbing other pages within the same application. The ASP.NET team
developed a way to store this information—the ASP.NET personalization system.
The great thing about this system is that you configure the entire behavior of
the system from the web.config file. Chapter 15, ″Membership and Role
Management.″ This chapter covers the membership and role management system
developed to simplify adding authentication and authorization to your ASP.NET
applications. This chapter focuses on using the web.config file for controlling
how these systems are applied, as well as on the server controls that work with
the underlying systems. Chapter 16, ″Portal Frameworks and Web Parts.″ This
chapter explains Web Parts—a way of encapsulating pages into smaller and more
manageable objects. Chapter 17, ″HTML and CSS Design with ASP.NET.″ Visual
Studio 2010 places a lot of focus on building a CSS-based Web. This chapter
takes a close look at how you can effectively work with HTML and CSS design for
your ASP.NET applications. Chapter 18, ″ASP.NET AJAX.″ AJAX is an acronym for
Asynchronous JavaScript and XML. In Web application development, it signifies
the capability to build applications that make use of the XMLHttpRequest
object. Visual Studio 2010 contains the ability to build AJAX-enabled ASP.NET
applications from the default install of the IDE. This chapter takes a look at
this way to build your applications. Chapter 19, ″ASP.NET AJAX Control
Toolkit.″ Along with the capabilities to build ASP.NET applications that make
use of the AJAX technology, a series of controls is available to make the task
rather simple. This chapter takes a good look at the ASP.NET AJAX Control
Toolkit and how to use this toolkit with your applications today. Chapter 20,
″Security.″ This chapter discusses security beyond the membership and role
management features provided by ASP.NET 4. This chapter provides an in-depth
look at the authentication and authorization mechanics inherent in the ASP.NET
technology, as well as HTTP access types and impersonations. Chapter 21, ″State
Management.″ Because ASP.NET is a request-response–based technology, state
management and the performance of requests and responses take on significant
importance. This chapter introduces these two separate but important areas of
ASP.NET development. Chapter 22, ″Caching.″ Because of the request-response
nature of ASP.NET, caching (storing previous generated results, images, and
pages) on the server becomes rather important to the performance of your
ASP.NET applications. This chapter looks at some of the advanced caching
capabilities provided by ASP.NET, including the SQL cache invalidation feature
which is part of ASP.NET 4. This chapter also takes a look at object caching
and object caching extensibility. Chapter 23, ″Debugging and Error Handling.″
This chapter tells you how to properly structure error handling within your
applications. It also shows you how to use various debugging techniques to find
errors that your applications might contain. Chapter 24, ″File I/O and
Streams.″ This chapter takes a close look at working with various file types
and streams that might come into your ASP.NET applications. Chapter 25, ″User
and Server Controls.″ Not only can you use the plethora of server controls that
come with ASP.NET, but you can also use the same framework these controls use
and build your own. This chapter describes building your own server controls
and how to use them within your applications. Chapter 26, ″Modules and
Handlers.″ This chapter looks at two methods of manipulating the way ASP.NET
processes HTTP requests: HttpModule and HttpHandler. Each method provides a
unique level of access to the underlying processing of ASP.NET, and each can be
a powerful tool for creating Web applications. Chapter 27, "ASP.NET MVC."
ASP.NET MVC is the latest major addition to ASP.NET and has generated a lot of
excitement from the development community. ASP.NET MVC supplies you with the
means to create ASP.NET using the Model-View-Controller models that many
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developers expect. ASP.NET MVC provides developers with the testability,
flexibility, and maintainability in the applications they build. It is
important to remember that ASP.NET MVC is not meant to be a replacement to the
ASP.NET everyone knows and loves, but instead is simply a different way to
construct your applications. Chapter 28, ″Using Business Objects.″ Invariably,
you are going to have components created with previous technologies that you do
not want to rebuild but that you do want to integrate into new ASP.NET
applications. If this is the case, the .NET Framework makes incorporating your
previous COM components into your applications fairly simple and
straightforward. This chapter also shows you how to build .NET components
instead of turning to the previous COM component architecture. Chapter 29,
″ADO.NET Entity Framework.″ The inclusion of the ADO.NET Entity Framework in
ASP.NET makes mapping objects from the database to the objects within your code
significantly simpler. Using Visual Studio 2010, you are able to visually
design your entity data models and then very easily access these models from
code allowing the ADO.NET Entity Framework to handle the connections and
transactions to the underlying database. Chapter 30, ″ASP.NET Dynamic Data.″
This feature in ASP.NET 4 allows you to quickly and easily put together a
reporting and data entry application from your database. You are also able to
take these same capabilities and incorporate them into a pre-existing
application. Chapter 31, ″Working with Services.″ This chapter reveals the ease
not only of building XML Web services, but consuming them in an ASP.NET
application. This chapter then ventures further by describing how to build XML
Web services that utilize SOAP headers and how to consume this particular type
of service. Another feature in ASP.NET, ADO.NET Data Services, allows you to
create a RESTful service layer using an Entity Data Model. Using this
capability, you can quickly set up a service layer that allows you to expose
your content as AtomPub or JSON, which will allow the consumer to completely
interact with the underlying database. Chapter 32, ″Building Global
Applications.″ ASP.NET provides an outstanding way to address the
internationalization of Web applications. Changes to the API, the addition of
capabilities to the server controls, and even Visual Studio itself equip you to
do the extra work required to more easily bring your application to an
international audience. This chapter looks at some of the important items to
consider when building your Web applications for the world. Chapter 33,
″Configuration.″ This chapter teaches you to modify the capabilities and
behaviors of ASP.NET using the various configuration files at your disposal.
Chapter 34, ″Instrumentation.″ ASP.NET gives you greater capability to apply
instrumentation techniques to your applications. The ASP.NET Framework includes
performance counters, the capability to work with the Windows Event Tracing
system, possibilities for application tracing (covered in Chapter 23 of this
book), and the most exciting part of this discussion—a health monitoring system
that allows you to log a number of different events over an application's
lifetime. This chapter takes an in-depth look at this health monitoring system.
Chapter 35, ″Administration and Management.″ This chapter provides an overview
of the GUI tools that come with ASP.NET today that enable you to manage your
Web applications easily and effectively. Chapter 36, ″Packaging and Deploying
ASP.NET Applications.″ So you have built an ASP.NET application—now what? This
chapter takes the building process one step further and shows you how to
package your ASP.NET applications for easy deployment. Many options are
available for working with the installers and compilation model to change what
you are actually giving your customers. Appendix A, ″Migrating Older ASP.NET
Projects.″ This appendix focuses on migrating ASP.NET 1.x, 2.0, or 3.5
applications to the 4 Framework. Appendix B, ″ASP.NET Ultimate Tools.″ Based on
Scott Hanselman's annual Tools pick blog posting, many of the tools here will
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expedite your development process and, in many cases, make you a better
developer. Appendix C, ″Silverlight 3 and ASP.NET.″ Silverlight is a means to
build fluid applications using XAML. This technology enables developers with
really rich vector-based applications. Appendix D, "Dynamic Types and
Languages." As of the release of ASP.NET 4, you can now build your Web
applications using IronRuby and IronPython. This appendix takes a quick look at
using dynamic languages in building your Web applications. Note: CD-ROM/DVD and
other supplementary materials are not included as part of eBook file.
Pro ASP.NET 2.0 in C# 2005 Mario Szpuszta 2006-11-22 This book is the third
edition of Matthew MacDonald and Mario Szpuszta’s well regarded title. It has
been comprehensively updated to provide detailed coverage of all.NET 3.5’s new
features within the same framework and writing style that made the previous
editions so successful. It is one of the first books to provide complete
coverage of all the new ASP.NET 3.5 features together with a detailed
explanation of their usage. Written by the same proven two-author team as the
previous editions of this book, it has the same quality of content and
explanation and shows how to use the latest cutting-edge features of ASP.NET
3.5.
ASP.NET Professional Projects Hersh Bhasin 2002 A comprehensive book that
offers readers the chance to learn the inner workings of the new SOAP/XML
developments by working through a real-life application. This guide is targeted
to intermediate to advanced IT professionals.
Pro ASP.NET 3.5 in C# 2008 Matthew MacDonald 2007-11-15 ASP.NET 3.5 is
Microsoft’s revolutionary ASP.NET technology. It is the principal standard for
creating dynamic web pages on the Windows platform. Pro ASP.NET 3.5 in C# 2008
raises the bar for high–quality, practical advice on learning and deploying
Microsoft’s dynamic web solution. Seasoned .NET professionals Matthew MacDonald
and Mario Szpuszta explain how you can get the most from this groundbreaking
technology. They cover ASP.NET 3.5 as a whole, illustrating both the brand–new
features and the functionality carried over from previous versions of ASP. This
book will give you the knowledge you need to code real ASP.NET 3.5 applications
in the best possible style.
Clean Architecture Robert C. Martin 2017-09-12 Practical Software Architecture
Solutions from the Legendary Robert C. Martin (“Uncle Bob”) By applying
universal rules of software architecture, you can dramatically improve
developer productivity throughout the life of any software system. Now,
building upon the success of his best-selling books Clean Code and The Clean
Coder, legendary software craftsman Robert C. Martin (“Uncle Bob”) reveals
those rules and helps you apply them. Martin’s Clean Architecture doesn’t
merely present options. Drawing on over a half-century of experience in
software environments of every imaginable type, Martin tells you what choices
to make and why they are critical to your success. As you’ve come to expect
from Uncle Bob, this book is packed with direct, no-nonsense solutions for the
real challenges you’ll face–the ones that will make or break your projects.
Learn what software architects need to achieve–and core disciplines and
practices for achieving it Master essential software design principles for
addressing function, component separation, and data management See how
programming paradigms impose discipline by restricting what developers can do
Understand what’s critically important and what’s merely a “detail” Implement
optimal, high-level structures for web, database, thick-client, console, and
embedded applications Define appropriate boundaries and layers, and organize
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components and services See why designs and architectures go wrong, and how to
prevent (or fix) these failures Clean Architecture is essential reading for
every current or aspiring software architect, systems analyst, system designer,
and software manager–and for every programmer who must execute someone else’s
designs. Register your product for convenient access to downloads, updates,
and/or corrections as they become available.
LEARN MVC IN 7 DAYS Sukesh Marla 2018-06-02 Description:The best way to learn
MVC is by doing a project and this book does the same. A complete MVC project
is created from scratch with all best practices implemented.professional
projects are not created by just using ASP.NET MVC you need other ingredients
like HRML, JavaScript, Jquery, JSON, WebAPI so on. This book has covered all
the necessary supporting technologies while making MVC project.Gone are those
days of using ADO.NET to connect to database. In professional project
developers use ORM technologies like Entity Framework. This book uses EF
whenever there is a need of database communication.With the book we have
provided DVD which has MVC video tutorials which will help you to kick start
MVC with great speed.After every lab we have discussed important questions
around the lab this will make you prepared for ASP.NET MVC interviews.
ASP.NET Core MVC 2.0 Cookbook Jason De Oliveira 2018-02-27 Learn to implement
ASP.NET Core features to build effective software that can be scaled and
maintained easily Key Features Practical solutions to recurring issues in the
web development world Recipes on the latest features of ASP.Net Core 2.0
Coverage of Bootstrap, Angular, and JavaScript lets you supercharge your
frontend Book Description The ASP.NET Core 2.0 Framework has been designed to
meet all the needs of today’s web developers. It provides better control,
support for test-driven development, and cleaner code. Moreover, it’s
lightweight and allows you to run apps on Windows, OSX and Linux, making it the
most popular web framework with modern day developers. This book takes a unique
approach to web development, using real-world examples to guide you through
problems with ASP.NET Core 2.0 web applications. It covers Visual Studio 2017and ASP.NET Core 2.0-specifc changes and provides general MVC development
recipes. It explores setting up .NET Core, Visual Studio 2017, Node.js modules,
and NuGet. Next, it shows you how to work with Inversion of Control data
pattern and caching. We explore everyday ASP.NET Core MVC 2.0 patterns and go
beyond it into troubleshooting. Finally, we lead you through migrating,
hosting, and deploying your code. By the end of the book, you’ll not only have
explored every aspect of ASP.NET Core MVC 2.0, you’ll also have a reference you
can keep coming back to whenever you need to get the job done. What you will
learn Build ASP.Net Core 2.0 applications using HTTP services with WebApi Learn
to unit-test, load test, and perform test applications using client-side and
server-side frameworks Debug, monitor and troubleshoot ASP.Net Core 2.0
applications using popular tools Reuse components with NuGet and create modular
components with middleware Create applications using client-side technologies
such as HTML5, JavaScript, jQuery, and Angular Build responsive and dynamic UIs
for your MVC apps using Bootstrap Leverage tools like Karma, Jasmine, QUnit,
xUnit, Selenium, Microsoft Fakes, and Visual Studio 2017 Enterprise Who this
book is for This book is written for the ASP.NET developer who wants to deliver
professional-standard software, quickly and efficiently. It's filled with
hands-on recipes, practical advice, and guidance to help developers with every
aspect of the ASP.NET development cycle. Whether you've just started out or are
a seasoned pro, the Asp.Net Core 2.0 Cookbook is written for you.
Visual Basic .NET at Work Tony Martin 2002-09-18 Gain the tools to create 10
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reusable enterprise projects utilizing the new features of VB.NET Going beyond
the standard reference books, Tony Martin takes readers step-by-step through
the process of creating ten reusable enterprise applications with the next
version of Microsoft's leading programming language-Visual Basic.NET. Readers
will start by building a standard application template, which will form the
basis of all the projects. Martin explains how to combine VB.NET with other key
technologies, such as Web Services, ASP.NET, XML, WebForms, and the Microsoft
Mobile Framework, to solve the important issues corporate Visual Basic
programmers face today. Microsoft Technologies CD-ROM includes complete source
code for the projects in the book and the third-party tools required to build
the projects. .NET Platform: The next big overhaul to Microsoft's technologies
that will bring enterprise distributed computing to the next level by fully
integrating the Internet into the development platform. This will allow
interaction between any machine, on any platform, and on any device. Visual
Basic.NET: The update to this popular visual programming language will offer
greater Web functionality, more sophisticated object-oriented language
features, links to Microsoft's new common runtime, and a new interface.
ASP.NET: A programming framework (formerly known as Active Server Pages) for
building powerful Web-based enterprise applications; can be programmed using
VB.NET or C#. C#: Microsoft's new truly object-oriented programming language
that builds on the strengths of C++ and the ease of Visual Basic; promises to
give Sun's Java a run for its money.
ASP.Net Solutions Richard C. Leinecker 2004 This book gives developers the
practical solutions they need for using ASP .NET to develop real-life
applications.- The examples and format have proven to be highly successful in
the author's training classes for professional developers. - Goes beyond
teaching the basic concepts to showing how to apply them to solving everyday
programming problems. - Fully covers version 1.1 of ASP .NET.
Pro ASP.NET 3.5 in C# 2008 Mario Szpuszta 2009-03-11 * Completely up to date
with the ASP.NET 2.0 technology and demonstrates the new best-practices and
coding styles that it requires * Focuses on developer’s needs, explaining the
technology in a manner applicable to development projects * Provides
comprehensive coverage of ASP.NET 2.0 (with C# .NET 2.0), providing thorough
understanding of the subject area
Beginning ASP.NET 4 Imar Spaanjaars 2010-07-23 The definitive programming guide
to ASP.NET, by popular author and Microsoft MVP Imar Spaanjaars Updated for
ASP.NET 4, this introductory book retains its helpful examples and step-by-step
format from the previous version and keeps the style of offering code examples
written in both C# and Visual Basic. Beloved author and Microsoft ASP.NET MVP
walks you through ASP.NET, Microsoft's technology for building dynamically
generated Web pages from database content. You'll discover many improvements
that ASP.NET 4 offers over the previous version, such as the ASP.NET MVC
framework, Ajax improvements, jQuery support, and more. You'll gradually build
a Web site example that takes you through the processes of building basic
ASP.NET Web pages, adding features with pre-built server controls, designing
consistent pages, displaying data, and more. Popular author and Microsoft
ASP.NET MVP Imar Spaanjaars updates you on the latest updates to ASP.NET 4,
Microsoft's technology for building dynamic Web pages from database content
Shows you how the 4 version differs from ASP.NET 3.5 and reviews its new
features, including the ASP.NET MVC framework, various Ajax improvements,
jQuery support, and more Spaanjaars's distinct writing style puts you at ease
with learning ASP.NET 4.
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ASP.NET Core in Action Andrew Lock 2021-03-18 ASP.NET Core in Action, Second
Edition is a comprehensive guide to creating web applications with ASP.NET Core
5.0. Go from basic HTTP concepts to advanced framework customization. Summary
Fully updated to ASP.NET 5.0, ASP.NET Core in Action, Second Edition is a
hands-on primer to building cross-platform web applications with your C# and
.NET skills. Even if you've never worked with ASP.NET you'll start creating
productive cross-platform web apps fast. And don’t worry about late-breaking
changes to ASP.NET Core. Purchase of the print book includes a free eBook in
PDF, Kindle, and ePub formats from Manning Publications. About the technology
Build full-stack web applications that run anywhere. Developers love ASP.NET
Core for its libraries and pre-built components that maximize productivity.
Version 5.0 offers new features for server-side apps, as well as background
services for cross-platform development. About the book ASP.NET Core in Action,
Second Edition is a comprehensive guide to creating web applications with
ASP.NET Core 5.0. Go from basic HTTP concepts to advanced framework
customization. Illustrations and annotated code make learning visual and easy.
Master logins, dependency injection, security, and more. This updated edition
covers the latest features, including Razor Pages and the new hosting paradigm.
What's inside Developing apps for Windows and non-Windows servers Configuring
applications Building custom components Logging, testing, and security About
the reader For intermediate C# developers. About the author Andrew Lock is a
Microsoft MVP who has worked with ASP.NET Core since before its first release.
Table of Contents PART 1 - GETTING STARTED WITH ASP.NET CORE 1 Getting started
with ASP.NET Core 2 Your first application 3 Handling requests with the
middleware pipeline 4 Creating a website with Razor Pages 5 Mapping URLs to
Razor Pages using routing 6 The binding model: Retrieving and validating user
input 7 Rendering HTML using Razor views 8 Building forms with Tag Helpers 9
Creating a Web API for mobile and client applications using MVC PART 2 BUILDING COMPLETE APPLICATIONS 10 Service configuration with dependency
injection 11 Configuring an ASP.NET Core application 12 Saving data with Entity
Framework Core 13 The MVC and Razor Pages filter pipeline 14 Authentication:
Adding users to your application with Identity 15 Authorization: Securing your
application 16 Publishing and deploying your application PART 3 - EXTENDING
YOUR APPLICATIONS 17 Monitoring and troubleshooting errors with logging 18
Improving your application’s security 19 Building custom components 20 Building
custom MVC and Razor Pages components 21 Calling remote APIs with
IHttpClientFactory 22 Building background tasks and services 23 Testing your
application
ASP.NET 2.0 Instant Results Imar Spaanjaars 2006-03-10 ASP.NET 2.0 Instant
Results helps you quickly create dynamic Web pages with ASP.NET 2.0. The book
is centered around a dozen ready-to-use projects with all the code for all the
projects included on the books CD-ROM - that you can use immediately. ASP.NET
2.0 Instant Results dives into working code so you can learn it rapidly. The
book and projects are written for intermediate-level programmers with some .NET
experience. The projects and book provide a quick start reference so you can
use ASP.NET 2.0 immediately. Each of the 12 project features step-by-step setup instructions with a description of each project that enables you to
understand and then modify it so you can reuse it in different situations. The
12 projects covered in the book with complete source-code on the CD are: Online
diary and organizer File share Chat server Survey engine CMS Blog Photo album
Customer support site WebShop Appointment booking system Greeting cards Bug
base Note: CD-ROM/DVD and other supplementary materials are not included as
part of eBook file.
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ASP.NET Core Application Development James Chambers 2016-11-29 This is the
eBook of the printed book and may not include any media, website access codes,
or print supplements that may come packaged with the bound book. Through four
complete sprints, this book takes you through every step needed to build brand
new cross-platform web apps with ASP.NET Core, and make them available on the
Internet. You won't just master Microsoft's revolutionary open source ASP.NET
Core technology: you'll learn how to integrate the immense power of MVC,
Docker, Azure Web Apps, Visual Studio and Visual Studio Code, C#, JavaScript,
TypeScript, and Entity Framework. Working through the authors' carefully
designed sprints, you'll start with a blank canvas, move through software
architecture and design, adjusting to user feedback, recovering from mistakes,
builds, testing, deployment, maintenance, refactoring, and more. Along the way,
you'll learn techniques for delivering state-of-the-art software to users more
rapidly and repeatably than ever before.
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